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Mass Times (Monday to Friday)
10 a.m., 11 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.

Church will open at 8 a.m. and close at 5 p.m.

Mass Times (Saturday)

10 a.m., 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. (Vigil Mass)
Church will open at 8 a.m. & close after evening Mass

Mass Times (Sunday)
9.30 a.m., 11 a.m. and 6.30 p.m.

Confessions

Monday to Saturday after the 11 a.m. Mass

Thank You - 16%/17t September -
1stCollection (Priests’) €1,570
2nd Collection (Crosscare) €3,622

Lunchtime Organ Recital
Wednesday 27t September 1.15 to 2 p.m.

David Grealy
Our newly appointed Associate Organist.

FOUNDATIONAL Foundational

_CHRISTIAN Leadership
LEADERSHIP /v | Programme for

JUNG AL . Young Adults

The Foundational
Leadership Programme for Young Adults is now :
:enrolling new participants. In order to create, :
§develop and sustain parish youth ministry we§

gneed to develop and nurture a new generation of§
:leaders. This course is dynamic, practical and:
§enables participants to begin to develop their§
: skills as leaders and role models within their local §
:faith based communities. The Foundational§
Leadership Programme is run in ecumenical
partnership with the Church of Ireland in Dublin :
tand the Irish Province of the Capuchin§
Franciscans. If you are interested in knowing
:more about the course starting in October click -
: http://www.evangelisation.ie/2017/09/01/

foundational-leadership-for-young-adults-enroll-

now/ or email evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie

f rdin n mber 24"

-

Letter from Archbishop Diarmuid Martin

Sunday 24 September is Diocesan Safeguarding Day. I wish to take this
opportunity to address you on this vital matter and to thank you for all of the work
you have been doing to make the Church in Dublin a safer place for children.

As we prepare for the World Meeting of Families in Dublin next August, we should
recall the words of Pope Francis: “Families need to know that the Church is making
every effort to protect their children. They should also know that they have every
right to turn to the Church with full confidence, for it is a safe and secure home”.

Considerable efforts have been made in the Archdiocese of Dublin to ensure that
the Church is a safe and secure home for children. Last year alone, nearly 1,200
people attended one day safeguarding training sessions and a further 1,500
attended information sessions. We now have almost 400 parish safeguarding
representatives who are working alongside clerical and lay colleagues to ensure
that best safeguarding practice is followed in each of our 199 parishes. I commend
this work and I am grateful to those of you who have accepted this responsibility.

There have been significant developments over the past 12 months or so. In
2016, the state vetting legislation came into operation. Up to that point, vetting
was a matter of good practice. Now it is become a legal requirement for those
working with children and vulnerable persons. The system for applying for vetting
changed and this placed an extra burden on parishes and, most particularly, on
those parish workers and volunteers who are not familiar or comfortable with
computers and with communicating by email. I want to thank you for bearing
with the anxiety and trouble this has caused you.

The second major development is linked to the first. It concerns vulnerable adults.
As we know people who are vulnerable are open to abuse and exploitation just as

children are. Irish society has come to recognise the need for laws, such as the
vetting legislation, and services to protect vulnerable persons. The Health Service
Executive now has dedicated teams of social workers working with vulnerable
adults. I have asked the diocesan Advisory Panel on Chid Protection, the diocesan
Safeguarding Committee and the Child Safeguarding and Protection Service to
extend their remit to include vulnerable adults. An interim policy on safeguarding
vulnerable adults has been developed and issues related to the safeguarding of
vulnerable adults are being integrated into the safeguarding training delivered by
the Child Safeguarding and Protection Service. There will be further developments
in this area over the coming years.

We have seen a welcome decline in the number of child abuse allegations coming
to the attention of the diocesan Child Safeguarding and Protection Service.
However a decline does not mean that such allegations have ceased, only that
there are fewer of them. There are no grounds for complacency. It is important
that we remain committed to this vital work.

I ask you also to pray for and remember those who were abused as children and
who continue to suffer as a consequence.

With prayerful good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

+%Mﬂ@ﬂ:.

+ Diarmuid Martin
Archbishop of Dublin
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